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Here we go with our first Saturday Gun Show on May 21, 2022, after a 2 
year plus interruption. If it’s anything like our big show at Heritage Park 
last March, it will be outstanding. I hope to see you all there. 

With municipalities and most provinces across the country jumping 
onto the Liberal handgun ban, all gun owners need to come together 
and work hard to protest, vote against this action and try to educate 
non gun owners that it isn’t the law-abiding gun owner causing 
problems, it’s the criminals. Banning handguns will do nothing to stop 
the smuggling of guns across our northern 8891 km undefended 
border and 3 oceans. The only thing a handgun ban will do is cost 
Canadians millions of dollars to recover legally owned property, make 
some anti-gunners happy, deny honest gun owners the enjoyment of 
their hobby and allow the thousands of gun smugglers on both sides of 
the border to make more money.  

There are a great number of gun owners who do not own handguns 
and are not concerned with this ban because they think it won’t affect 
them. They are wrong! Once handguns are banned the emboldened 
various governments will continue to seek bans on assault style rifles, 
hunting rifles and shotguns. So, it isn’t just the federal Liberals and 
NDP. 

 


